
Workshop on Machine Learning in collaboration with Coding Ninjas 

 

IEEE IGDTUW conducted a workshop on Machine Learning on the 4
th

 of October, 2019 in 

collaboration with Coding Ninjas as a part of the IEEE week 4.1. This workshop was taken 

by one of the most experienced faculty of Coding Ninjas– Mr. Parikh Jain and it garnered a 

great response from students of various colleges of Delhi NCR. The workshop included web 

scraping and training on a few datasets using Jupyter Notebook. This event turned out to be a 

huge success with 150+ registrations, and after shortlisting, a turnout of 70+ students. In 

total, the workshop was very informative and a great learning experience. 

 

 

   

 


